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RESOLVED: That the University Senate accepts the following changes to the Honorary Degree 
Nominating Committee. 
 
RATIONALE: The changes make the Provost the committee chair, instead of the Vice President of 
Advancement.  This change seems more appropriate given the nomination includes the award of 
an (honorary) academic degree.  The changes remove one of the two Deans on the committee. 
This change better balances the administrative and faculty representation given that there are 
now only two faculty members on the committee: the Senate Chair and the Faculty President are 
now one person.  Finally, the changes remove replication of CSU policy on this matter; instead, 
the policy simply refers to existing CSU policy.  
 


